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1st September, 1964

Dear Sir,

S.8. "BELKIRK"

Referring to your letter of the 22nd August,
this case has now received the consideration of the
Committee who have given instructions that a notation
"To be broken up" be recorded against the ship's name
in the Reglster Book.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk tothe
Classification Committee

The Secretary,

MONTREAL
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